
Building Inspections - Building permit application from Lorna Leo Email #1 

To Whom It May Concern,

Please find attached my General Building Permit Application, and e­signature form. After several failed attempts to 
send all attachments with this email, I am sending additional attachments separately. I am seeking permission to 
proceed with opening a small child care facility for no more than 12 children in the vacant store front at 237 Spring 
Street. The Zoning board has approved my Conditional Use. I have no plans to do any construction, electrical or 
plumbing changes to the property. 

Thank you for your time and assistance. 

Sincerely,
Lorna M. Leo
dba Kiddie Garden, L.L.C.
773­0426

From: "lorna" <wbsgram@maine.rr.com>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 5/18/2015 11:59 PM
Subject: Building permit application from Lorna Leo Email #1
Attachments: 237 spring building permit 001.jpg; 237 spring building permit 2 001.jpg
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